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Circulation of Inaccurate Information on Rome Italy Temple 
 
 
 
To: All Personnel 
Date: 7 December 2009 
From: S&I Administrators’ Council 
 
Recently some inaccurate information began 
circulating in relation to the proposed temple in 
Rome Italy. It inaccurately indicated support 
for the temple by a Catholic Cardinal in Rome 
as a result of the Proposition 8 efforts of 
Church members in California last year. While 
some of the information is accurate, some is 
not. Although this topic is of general interest to 
members, inaccurate and speculative 
information can be harmful to the interests of 
the Church. Therefore, this information should 
be discarded and not used or taught in any way 
if received. Furthermore, we encourage 
personnel to inform those who teach or distribute it, as appropriate to the circumstance, that it is 
misleading and should not be shared. 

Note: In relation to the document circulating, the Church’s legal counsel in Europe stated the following: 
“Please keep in mind that our efforts to obtain the necessary building permissions within the 
Rome City Administration have not come to full fruition and remain at a delicate stage. 
Consequently, we need to be cautious and judicious when we discuss what is happening there and 
should take care not to spread incorrect information.” 

Spurious Materials Page on Website 

 
From time to time we encourage personnel to review the 
“Spurious Materials” page on the website. It contains the 
following documents: 

 Avoid Teaching Spurious Materials 
 Obtaining and Maintaining Scriptural and Doctrinal Integrity 
 Spurious Materials in Circulation 
 False “War in Heaven” Statement 
 Pandemic Rumor 

To access this page, select “Teacher Resources,” “Teaching 
Home,” and “Spurious Materials.” 


